
Year 3 Reward Day Term 1

19th March 2021

Dear Parents,

As a result of earning the appropriate number of star cards, Year 3 have earned
themselves a reward day for Term 1 which will take place on Tuesday 23rd March.

Students have the choice to come in mufti clothing for the day, but must wear enclosed
shoes for safety reasons. The children will be partaking in a movie and snacks session
which will involve students watching a movie and bringing in one snack to eat (single serve
packet of popcorn etc). Students are to only bring in a snack for themselves, no students
will be allowed to share snacks under any circumstance.

With thanks,
Miss Elise Thomas, Mrs Rita Haddad and Mrs Stefanie Chehade

✂- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - -

I give permission for my child ______________________________ to bring in snack food
and watch a PG movie on Tuesday 23rd March 2021.

Yes/No (Please circle)

My child has a food allergy  Yes / No (Please circle)

Details:__________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Signed: ________________________________    Date: __________________________


